
Sent: 28/09/2023 1:48:24 PM
Subject: DA Mod2023/076

I’ve been spending my entire life savings trying to immigrate from the US back to Australia -
and one of the main reasons is because of the high quality of food, health, and community
from the farmers markets I enjoyed in the 3 years I lived there on the northern beaches.

I notice the US prioritises high quantity and big business, whereas Australia valued quality,
sustainability, community, and small business.

Please don’t become like the US, throwing excessive fees and red tape on everything.

Lets keep Australia the gem that it is by helping the open air markets, artisans, and farmers
with their DA processing requests below, allowing them a bit of security and ease to be a pure
joy and benefit to the public, as they have been.

Thank you,

Sent from my mobile
Julie Miller

The market at Pittwater RSL is now well established providing local residents with a
great opportunity to shop in the fresh air for their weekly fresh food purchases.
The market is now a social hub in Mona Vale offering customers the opportunity to
meet old and new friends.
The market provides employment for well over 100 people.
The market does not cause noise problems in the area and has adequate on site free
parking.
The end date on the DA should be extended or, even better, removed given the time
the market has already been operating without problems.


